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January 30th, 1930.

Professor Hermann Lowing, 
University College of Uorth r,ales, 
Bangor, Oaerns, G. B.

Dear Sir,

I have your letter of tho 7th January, but regret to tell 
you that at present our staff Is 
plete and we do not anticipate 
vaoanoy will occur in the Department 
of German.
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1 trust that you will 
3ind an opening that will be congenial.

Brer yours faithfully.
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